
      

 

Birthdays – March 5 Clint Freeman, 5 Ruth Dunn,  8 Marcia Douglas, 10 William Scott,

13 Ed O’Brien, Brandt Stickel,  

   

Weekly Schedule: 

 

Sundays   9 a.m.  Adult Sunday School in the Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall 

Sundays  10 a.m.  Sunday Worship Service in the Sanctuary  

Sundays  10 a.m.  Children’s Sunday School and Childcare during Worship Service 

Sundays  10 a.m.  Teen Church, Bob Nelson Room, Preston Hall 

Sundays  7 p.m. 3 Cups of Tea Bible Study @ Dale & Lois Leister’s home, 961-5457 

1
st

  Sundays Communion 10 a.m. 

1
st

  Mondays 5 p.m. Worship Committee meeting 

2
nd

 Sundays after worship, Computer Class w/NormaLee, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

2
nd

  Mondays  6:30 p.m. Session Meets, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

Monday Youth Group 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. bi-weekly, Preston Hall  

Tuesdays  9:15 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study, Library, Preston Hall  

Tuesdays  2 to 5 p.m. Deacon’s Outreach Program, including food and showers.  

Tuesdays 6:30 p.m. PNC, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

Wednesdays  3:00 p.m. Christian Spirituality Study, Fireside Room, Eidsath House 

Last Wednesday Evenings of Month, 5 p.m. Soul Food outreach dinner, Preston Hall 

Thursdays 9:15 a.m.  Men’s Bible Study, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

3
rd

  Thursdays  3:30 p.m. Deacons’ Meeting, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

Thursdays 6:30 p.m.  Choir Practice, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

Fridays  5 p.m.  Ringing of our bell, honoring the week’s war casualties 

Thursdays & Fridays, counseling sessions with Kathy Mooney, available by appointment, 937-5441 

Note:  CD’s of sermons available from the Library after church or weekdays in the office.  

  Audio/Podcasts of sermons are made available each week on the church website.  

 

MENDOCINO PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

Dr. Donald McCullough, Pastor don@mendopres.org 

Daphne Mejia, Director of Children & Youth Ministries daphne@mendopres.org   

44831 Main Street / P.O. Box 105  �  Mendocino, CA 95460 

(707) 937-5441  �  website: www.mendopres.org 

Office Hours (see revers: Mon-Thurs 9 to 4; Fri 9 to 12 �  email: office@mendopres.org 

 

 
 

�  News From Our Deacons 

 Parish Assignments have been made.  MPC members and friends will probably 

receive word from your deacon soon, if you haven’t already heard from him or her.  Your 

deacons are here to pray with you, and to help you.  A list will soon be available.  In the 

meantime, call JoAn Blackstone, 937-2481, if you need to know how to contact your deacon. 

 Congratulations and warm thanks to Carol Loomis, who will continue to head our 

Tuesday Afternoon Outreach.  Help, including in-kind contributions, is often needed.  Be 

sure to contact Carol before you arrive or make a donation, so staffing and other needs can 

best be met.  Purchases for reimbursement from the Deacons’ Gift Fund will usually be 

made by deacons presently serving, and will be coordinated by Carol. 

 Sunday Morning Greeters will be arranged in advance by Rosemary Allen.  Please 

contact Rosemary if you feel the Spirit pulling you toward being a welcoming presence as 

worshippers arrive - and don’t be surprised if she calls you! 

 Hospitality Teams for memorial receptions to be held in Preston Hall will be 

coordinated as needed by JoAn Blackstone, who will work closely with the deceased 

member’s deacon and family members.  Depending on the decision of the deacon and the 

family, ad hoc hospitality teams may provide assistance to caterers or family members, 

coffee and tea service, light refreshments or a meal, or a combination of these. 

 Deacons for the year 2014 are JoAn Blackstone, Moderator, Rosalie Scott, Secretary, 

Susan Holli, Treasurer, and Rosemary Allen, Gail Diamond, Carol Loomis, Kersti Stoen, and 

Daniel Vestal. 
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